
Designated Private Ways – Compliance with L.D. 1975  
 

September 9, 2022 

Progress Report 

 

Of the Designated Private Ways, the Town is currently providing winter maintenance services: 

 

• Council has accepted easements from 8 associations, representing 11 roads, serving 279 

abutting parcels. 

 

• Council at its meeting of September 13, 2022, will act to accept 1 easement, from an 

association representing 1 road, serving 38 abutting parcels. 

 

➢ With this action, 12% of the roads that qualify for winter maintenance as 

defined by L.D. 1975 have complied with the law for continued services. 

 

• We still need to obtain easements from 88 roads, representing 1,313 abutting parcels. 

 

o We have confirmation of 21 associations, representing 41 roads and 813 abutters 

working towards having their meetings & getting their easement signatures.  

 

➢ This is (41%) of the roads that qualify for winter maintenance to continue 

upon compliance with L.D. 1975. 

 

o We have heard from individuals of 23 roads, representing 234 abutting parcels, who 

have made inquiries or have taken steps developing/formalizing an association and 

inquired about the easement requirements. (23%) 

 

o We have not heard from representatives of 24 roads, representing 266 abutting 

parcels. (24%) 
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